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Mr Bassam Aflak
Ecove
1 Australia Avenue
Sydney Olympic Park
New South Wales 2127
20/12/2019

Dear Mr Aflak

 2A and 2B Australia Avenue, Sydney Olympic Park (SSD-9383)
Response to Submissions

The exhibition of the development application including the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS)
for the above proposal ended on 17 December 2019. The Department of Planning, Industry and
Environment (the Department) received one public submission and nine submissions from
government agencies. All submissions received by the Department during the exhibition of the
proposal are available on the Department’s website at:

https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/11436

The Department requires that you provide a response to the issues raised in those submissions, in
accordance with clause 85A (2) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2000.
Please provide a response to the issues raised in these submissions by 6 March 2020.  
The Department is still awaiting responses from Sydney Water, NSW Fire and Rescue and the
NSW Environment Protection Authority. Once received these additional submissions will be
forwarded to you, together with a list of key issues identified by the Department.
Please note that under clause 113(7) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation
2000, the days occurring between the date of this letter and the date on which your response to
submissions is received by the Secretary are not included in the deemed refusal period.

If you have any questions, please contact David Glasgow, who can be contacted on 82751182/ at
david.glasgow@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Amy Watson
Team Leader
Key Sites

as delegate for the Secretary

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/
https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/project/11436

